
 
 

 
 
 

Marshal Enterprises (ME) Will Print New Western Map For Heilsberg 1807 
 
ME announced today, November 1, 2022, that it would be printing a new western map for its 
newest release, La Bataille d’Heilsberg 1807, within the next few weeks.  The western map has a 
few glitches present which do not interfere with play; and, in order to improve the overall 
aesthetics of the playing experience, will issue a new map and send it free of charge to the 
purchasers of the Heilsberg 1807 game.  Any purchases of 
the game after today will have the new map. 
 
There was a trimming error to the western map which has 
led ME to issue a new map.  Both the western and eastern 
map are still functional for the enjoyment of the game.  The 
western map is used in all five of the scenarios.  Scenarios 1 
and 2 are played on a portion of the western map which is 
not at all affected by the changes.  ME recommends if you 
are going to be receiving the new replacement map, the 
customer should be comfortable in playing the first two 
scenarios as presented in Heilsberg 1807 without a need for 
the replacement map. 
 
Since its business rebirth in 2012, ME has designed and 
released 20 different La Bataille games. ME is the 
intellectual consortium composed of the original designers 
of the La Bataille system and dedicated to the study of the 
Age of Revolution and Age of the First French Empire.   For 
further information about this release, contact jgsoto9@msn.com. 
 
 
  


